
On October 21, 2018, after decades of planning and 

work, we were blessed to be able to welcome people 

into our new multipurpose building.  The building 

features a new fellowship hall and kitchen, larger 

nursery spaces, classrooms, offices, and more.  

 This special day was marked with a special worship 

service, a building dedication ceremony, a ribbon 

cutting, and our first fellowship meal in our new 

space.    In the following pages you will find a  

sampling of the photos taken on our special day, the 

first of many new memories to be made in the new 

building.  We would like to thank all those who 

helped make this special day possible. 
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Grand Opening 

Special Commemorative Edition 



Pastor recognizing Drake Easley 

and Bryan Lewis for all their 

hard work during the building 

project (left).   

 

The congregation enjoying  

special music (below and bottom 

left).   

 

Pastor Terry C. St. John  

welcomed our guests and 

preached a special sermon. 

(bottom right).   



Dear Pastor and Congregation,  

We are so grateful for you allowing  

Judy and me to be a part of your Big  

Day on October 21st.  It was such a 

blessing to see old friends and to see 

the beautiful new building.  We are 

proud with you.  It thrilled my heart 

to see the church moving forward and 

serving the Master.  So many of the 

young couples we had the privilege to 

work with.  It really blessed our hearts 

to see them taking an active part in 

helping to lead Hollywood forward.  

May God continue to bless as you 

reach out to the community.  We pray 

for you and ask that you pray for us!   

Love and Prayers, 

Haywood and Judy 



Our Building Committee 

Our Leadership Team 



Our Senior Saints 








